DRAGON FEST 2025 — IMPORTANT INFORMATION

We are excited to welcome you to Dragon Fest this weekend - we're set for a fantastic weekend of fun-
filled activities!

Please see below some important information ahead of your visit...

Car Parking

Car parking is included in your Dragon Fest ticket so no need to worry about purchasing a ticket.
Please consider car-pooling when travelling to Dragon Fest as parking is limited compared to previous
years. Car parking attendants will be onsite to help park as closely together as practical.

Weather

The weather forecast is looking very hot so please bring hats, sunscreen and cover-ups (especially
important for those with sun-sensitive skin). The Anglo-Saxon village has limited natural shade although
every effort has been made to create shady/covered areas.

Water stations
Water stations will be available on site for you to fill up any water bottles.

Refreshments
We wanted to remind you that you are welcome to bring a picnic. Grounds Café will be open on both days
and there will also be various food and drink stalls available.

Entertainment and Shows

All of the entertainment repeats throughout the day with a map and schedule displayed across the event.
Please be respectful when meeting our characters, no pushing or pulling the dragons or they may not come
back out for everyone to enjoy!

Cash and Card
Although the majority of our attractions are free of charge, mobile signal is poor at West Stow and mobile
card payments may struggle to work, therefore, please consider bringing cash too.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to call us on 01284 728718, or you may find the 'Your Visit'
page on our website helpful.



